
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Year 11 Student and Parent/Carer, 
  
Please click here for the JCQ Guidance for Students, Parents and Guardians 
regarding the Summer 2021 qualifications.  
 
We hope you find this a useful explanation of the grading process. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ruth McQuire 
Deputy Headteacher 
Yorkshire Schools Alliance CPD Co-ordinator 
 

https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf

